
April 30, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $1,000,000 in funding for the Mead Valley Water Booster Replacement Project 

in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Eastern Municipal Water District, located at 

2270 Trumble Road, Perris, CA 92570. The project is located at 22555 Cajalco Road, Perris, CA 

92570. 

 

The funding would be used to for design and construction costs, including facility design, 

contract aware, and construction expenses associated with the replacement of the Mead Valley 

Water Booster Station. The project represents a good use of taxpayer dollars because it will 

ensure that there is potable water reliability and increased public safety measures for both the 

residents and businesses in the historically disadvantaged Mead Valley community. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     MARK TAKANO 

     Member of Congress 


